
 

 

                             BOARD MINUTES 

BEMENT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 5 

                         PUBLIC HEARING MEETING 

MARCH 10, 2021 

 

 

A public hearing meeting was held Wednesday, March 10, 2021 in the 

small gym.  The public hearing meeting was called to order by board 

president Todd Scott at 6:45 p.m. 

 

Board members present were Kyle Rogers, Janice Fogerson, Todd Scott, 

Denise Strack, Trixie Stoerger-Flavin, Layna Somers, and Jeff Funk. 

 

The board discussed the consideration of the renewal of the waiver to 

allow the children of full-time non-resident employees of Bement CUSD 

5 to attend Bement CUSD 5 schools without the requirement to pay 

tuition. 

 

A motion was made by Scott and seconded by Somers that the board 

adjourn at 6:48 p.m.  Motion carried by a unanimous roll call vote. 
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BOARD PRESIDENT 

 

 

--------------------------------- 

BOARD SECRETARY 


